
Freedom of Information

St. Teresa’s Nursery operates within the guidance issued by the Education 
Authority in respect to Freedom of Information. As an open and transparent 
organisation, we are committed to routinely publishing as much information as 
possible on our website; however, if you want information which is not on our website
or otherwise, you may ask us for it in accordance with further provisions of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and of the Environmental Information Regulations 
2005.

Requests for such information should be sent 
to stteresasnuserybelfast@gmail.com or in writing to 
St. Teresa’s Nursery School, 24 Bearnagh Glen, Belfast BT11 8HR 
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